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Weekly Bulletin - 6/6/2025 

Considerate Parking 

The road outside of the school can get          
incredibly busy at set times during the school 
day. Recently, a resident’s car along the main 
road was hit at pick up time and significant 
damage was caused to the front of the car.  

Can we please remind parents to park            
responsibly when attending school, and to take 
care when driving vehicles along the main road. 
This is to ensure the safety of our pupils and 
wider community.  

Trips 

Trips are on ParentPay ready for payment. 
Please make sure your child’s trip is paid for    
before your child attends the school trip. 

Please return your child’s trip permission form 
if you have not done so already.  

Fathers Day Breakfast  

We are looking forward to welcoming our Dads, Grandads, uncles, brothers 
or other special grown up into school on Friday morning for our Fathers’ 
Day Breakfast. We respectfully ask that each family send only one person. 
This is to ensure that we can all find a space in the hall to sit together.  

Please can you use the door to the hall located on the staff car park.  

Healthy Eating Week 9-13th June  

Healthy Eating Week is next week! There are lots of simple things you can do to help support the 
wellbeing of your body and mind. 

Eating a well balanced diet with foods from every food type is a good start. Try starting off making 
small changes one at a time; you can find out what works for you, and it’s 
more likely to stick. Remember that everyone has different dietary      
requirements, so you have to find the balance that’s best for you. 

Make time for physical activity in your daily routine. Exercise and physical       
activity keeps our bodies mobile and keeps us ticking over. There are so 
many ways to exercise. Whether you’re taking a 30-minute walk or playing 
a full 90 minutes of football, make sure to choose something you enjoy! 

 

Non Uniform Day Friday 13th June 

On Friday 13th June, children are invited into 
school dressed in their own clothes in exchange 
for a bottle to school with them as a donation 
for the summer fair. 

 

Leave During Term Time - Holidays/Sickness 

Please remember to contact school before 9.30 
to let us know why your child is not in school. 
Schools have a duty of care to contact each   
family when a child is absent from school, this 
may be by telephone or by calling at your home.  

It is our responsibility to make contact to     
safeguard all our children. Each day valuable time 
is taken making contact with families when a 
child is absent, and we have not been informed.  




